
East Hill Home & School Association  

Chocolate Fundraising Event 

Dear Parents, 
 
We’re excited to announce our next fundraiser for the year! 
 
Get ready for some serious chocolatey goodness that will leave you craving more! Our classic Chocolate Fundraiser is 
back with a bang, and it promises to be even better than before. We’re thrilled to bring you cases of World’s Finest 
Chocolate bars that are sure to make your taste buds do a happy dance. These delectable treats are not just any ordinary 
chocolate—they’re a delightful indulgence that you won’t want to miss! 
 
For just $5, you can grab three delicious bars that are perfect for satisfying your sweet tooth. And if you’re feeling generous 
(or just really love chocolate), each case contains 60 bars—ideal for sharing with family, friends, coworkers, or even as 
thoughtful gifts for Thanksgiving! Your little ones can shine as the ultimate chocolate-selling champs while contributing 
to a great cause! 
 
To make sure you don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity, please fill in the Google form below and prepay $100 to 
secure your chocolate case. 
 
We know how important it is to accommodate everyone’s dietary needs, which is why we’re offering two options for your 
chocolate case: nut-free or peanut-free. The nut-free cases will be delivered directly to your child for convenience, while 
the peanut-free cases will be available for pickup at school on October 11 due to allergy concerns. 
 
Here’s what you can expect in each case: 

Peanut-Free Case: 
• 8 Milk & Almond Chocolate Bars 
• 12 Milk Chocolate with Crisp Bars 
• 12 Milk Chocolate with Caramel Bars 
• 12 Pure Milk Chocolate Bars 
• 6 Dark Chocolate Bars 

Nut-Free Case: 
• 18 Milk Chocolate with Crisp Bars 
• 24 Milk Chocolate with Caramel Bars 
• 18 Pure Milk Chocolate Bars 

 

 
Don’t wait too long—these chocolatey treasures are sure to sell out quickly! Get ready to indulge and support our 
fundraiser at the same time. Thank you for your continued support, and we can’t wait to see your chocolate-loving 
enthusiasm! 

https://forms.gle/UnZz8xQoY39iL1xA8 
 

Please send e-transfers to easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com with the password/security question as: school, 
answer: easthill. For cheques, make them payable to EAST HILL HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (full name required). 
Include your child’s name and homeroom number in the note section. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com . 
 

*Please note that there are no refunds for our fundraisers* 
 

ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER SEPTEMBER 27st  
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